FCC Continues Crackdown On Pirate Radio Stations 
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]The Federal Communications Commission is continuing its efforts to shut down unlicensed radio broadcasts, and has notified property owners in New York and Michigan about suspected pirate operations on their properties. Enforcement Bureau agents have used direction-finding techniques to identify the source of unlicensed signals in several areas.
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